
 
PROSPECTIVE SIXTH FORMERS 

 
 
When you know your GCSE results (available on Thursday 20 August): 
 
Check that you have what you need for entry to RGS Sixth Form – the minimum entry 
requirement is 6 GCSEs at Grade 6 or above, as stated in your offer letter. 
 

IF YOU ARE ALREADY A STUDENT AT RGS 
 
 If you have achieved these results and your chosen courses have not changed, then you do not 

need to do anything further as your results will be at school and your place is confirmed. 
 
 
 If you have not achieved these results you must contact school (see below) to discuss the 

situation. 
 
 
 If you wish to change your A Level subjects you must contact Mrs Griffiths to discuss it.  Do not 

assume that you will be able to switch from one subject to another. 
 
 

IF YOU ARE A STUDENT OF ANOTHER SCHOOL 
 

You must contact us to confirm your exam results 
during the morning of results day in order to 
confirm your place in the Sixth Form. 
 
You MUST email a copy of your examination results to Mrs Griffiths to confirm them. 
 
The sixth form team will be available via email all day   
 
 

e-mail: griffithse@ripongrammar.com 
 
 
Mr T Fell                                                          Mrs E Griffiths 
Head of Sixth Form                                        Sixth Form Co-ordinator 


